Ernst Schmidt and C. W. Matlack, of the pipe
organ department of Lyon & Healy, will attend
the dedication of the new Lyon & Healy pipe or-
gan in the German-American Music Hall at
Akron, O., next Tuesday and Wednesday. Re-
citals will be given by Charles Galloway, of St.
Louis, and George D. Anderson, of Oberlin Col-
lege. Lyon & Healy have just secured the con-
fract for a large two-manual pipe organ for the
First United Presbyterian Church at Monmouth,
111,



